BLI: Change in location of headquarter of Bao Long Insurance Corporation
On 19/ 11/ 2018, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the change in location of headquarter of Bao Long Insurance Corporation as follows:

Old location: No. 63 – 65 Le Loi Street, Quang Ngai City, Quang Ngai Province

New location: No. 21 Truong Chinh Street, Chanh Lo Ward, Quang Ngai City, Quang Ngai Province

